
Cemetery Trustees 

Meeting 

August 13, 2019 
 

Meeting called to order at 5:10 PM. 

 

Present:  Bill Tiffany, Chairman; Connie St. Clair, Co-Chairman and Mike Mudge, 

Trustee 

 

Guests:  None 

 

1. Connie will call Dave Holmz about mounting the gates at the “Perry Eaton” tomb.  

 

2. The equipment shed has been delivered from Goffstown and placed in the “East Weare” 

cemetery.  It still needs to be leveled up.  

 

3. Ray Banks will clean up the trees at the north end of the “Ease Weare” cemetery. 

 

4. Bill Tiffany replaced two broken rails at the “East Weare” cemetery that were damaged 

by a winter storm last winter.  

 

5. Ray Banks moved a metal pipe that was sticking up at the “East Weare” cemetery 

hindering mowing. 

 

6. Burt and Janet Brown are going to purchase a double lot in the new section of the “East 

Weare” cemetery.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:01 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

William F. Tiffany, 

Chairman  & Recording Secretary 

 


